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Question No. 42 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Can the Committee be provided with a copy of Chief Justice Black’s letter of 5 September 2008,
to the Attorney-General concerning the accessibility and effectiveness of the federal justice
system?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

It is not the normal practice to provide correspondence between Chief Justices and the
Attorney-General.
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